
Reminder: Submit City Preference for NFSU Entrance Test 
(Deadline: 27.05.2025) 

 

Dear Aspirants, 

With reference to your application to the National Forensic Sciences University for 
admission, it has been observed that your form fee was successfully paid. However, due 
to a technical glitch, your form status appears as "Not Submitted." 

As a result, we do not have your city preference and other required details for the 
Admission Entrance Test. 

You are therefore requested to submit your city preferences by completing 
the Google Form linked below, no later than 9:00 AM on 27.05.2025: 

The Google Form link has been shared with your registered email. Please check 
your inbox or spam folder. 

#NOTE: Please choose only the course for which you have paid, but the 
payment status was showing as 'NOT PAID' due to a payment issue (for 5th May 
and 6th May 2025). 

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. 

Regards, 
Admissions Office 
National Forensic Sciences University 
 


